STUDENT GRADE

September 11, 2013

Dear Parents of ,

We have started a new program at Cora Thomas Elementary called ‘Morning Math’ for grades 3-5. Your
child was chosen to be a part of the tutoring group for Morning Math based on last year’s STAAR test
scores. The children in the tutoring group go to a teacher for extra help with the Morning Math
worksheet.

Tutoring is from 7-8 a.m. every day. In order for your child to receive the extra help heghe needs, it is
important to arrive at school no later than 7:15 a.m. Our bus riders get here around 7:00 a.m. Tutorial
students who eat breakfast at school have been given a ‘Fast Pass’ which allows them to cut in the front
of the breakfast line. All students in grades 3-5 who are unable to complete the Morning Math sheet
will have the opportunity to complete the work during recess.

We know you want your child to be successful and appreciate your cooperation with getting him/her to
school by the suggested time.

Please circle your responses below, sign, and return this letter to school tomorrow, Thursday,
September 12, 2013.

Thank you.
Sharon Roberson Vicki Stevenson Jill Halligan
Math Facilitator Principal Assistant Principal

Please circle the correct response for your child:

1. My child comes to school by BUS or CAR.
2. My child eats breakfast at HOME or at SCHOOL.
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